
 

 
 

 
 

 
LED Street Light Shielding Policy 

 
1. The decision to approve a request to install a LED shield to a streetlight shall be at the 

discretion of the City of Chandler. 
 

2. Requests for LED shields will be made in writing on a form provided by the City of Chandler 
enclosed on page two.  Persons making this request must agree to the provisions of this 
policy. 
 

3. No external shields will be attached to a streetlight.  The City of Chandler uses LED shields 
recommended by the manufacturer which are specifically made and compatible with the 
LED fixtures.  These shields are no longer visible externally.  Examples of LED photos are 
available on our website at 
https://www.chandleraz.gov/residents/transportation/streets/street-lights/led 

 
4. The person requesting a shield shall obtain the signatures from all residents within a one 

hundred (100) foot radius of the streetlight.  
 

5. This policy shall not create liability for the City of Chandler for injuries or damages which 
may result from the shielding of a streetlight.   

 
6. The resident requesting a shield must provide their full name, address, phone number and 

email address. 
 

7. Once you have obtained all signatures, please return page two within 30 days either via 
email to streets.admin@chandleraz.gov or in the postage paid self-addressed envelope 
enclosed.  Please allow 4-6 weeks for installation of the new LED shield. 
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